
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 93.85% Kingfishers 96.55% Jackdaws 97.85%  Hummingbirds 97.59% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.46% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to JACKDAWS 

 

Parents Evening with Mrs Bailey (SENC0) Senco Appointments – You will be able to 

book an appointment with Mrs Bailey for the 12th or 13th November from 9.30 am on 5th 

November. Please contact the Office on to arrange this as you will be unable to book through 

ParentMail. We encourage all parents with a child on the SEND record to book an appointment. 

 

Parents Evening This will take place on 12th and 13th November in the school hall.  You will be 

able to make bookings from 9.30 am on 5th November through ParentMail.  Afterschool club will 

be running on this day, although there will be no 10 minute crèche.  Pupils will not be allowed to 

attend the Parents Evening. 

 

World Mental Health Day Thank you for your support and contributions towards World 

Mental Health Day yesterday. We raised £66 which will be put towards sensory items for the 

school. If you would still like to donate, please pop any monies into the school office where 

they will be gratefully received.  

 

School Disco The school disco will take place on Friday 8th November 2024.  

KS1/Reception disco 3.15-4.15 followed by snacks, drinks and film club until 5.15 

KS2 Yrs 3-6 Snacks, drinks and film club after school, followed by disco 4.15-5.15 

£4 per child, payable via Parentmail  

If your child does not wish to attend, please let the Office know so we can remove them from 

ParentMail.  Also, if you are able to help out, could you let a member of The Friends know or 

the school office.  Thank you. 
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Halloween Our Parliament member are very excited to share with you their Halloween 

Themed day on 25th October.  There will be a fancy dress competion (not too scary, please) 

and a pumpkin carving competition, popcorn, red and green drink and a film.  The cost is only 

£2.00 per child.  Payment can be made through ParentMail and the funds raised will be used to 

purchase something for the school (Parliament in discussion for the item!) and a donation to a 

local charity. 
 

Coat and Wellies Now that the weather is changing, can you please ensure that your child 

bring a coat to school and have their wellies to keep in school. 

 

The Friends Please see attached poster.  

 

Fire Drill We successfully carried out a fire drill this week and were very impressed with 

the childrens attitude and calmness.  

 

Stocks Hill Closure Please note that Stocks Hill is closed from 14th to 18th October. Please 

allow extra time for your journey. 

 

Badges These have now arrived.  Please see the Office if you would like to purchase any.  Cost 

per badge is £1.45. 

 

Staff Carpark Could we please ask that you do not allow your child to run around the staff 

carpark and to be aware of vehicles coming and going in the carpark.  Thank you. 

 

No Afterschool Club 06.11.24 There will be no afterschool club on 6th November due to 

staff training.  Sorry for any inconvenience. 

 

Dates for your diary – 15.11.24 Quiz and Chips at Barford School (details attached) 

25.10.24 – Halloween Themed Day  

02.11.24 - Bawburgh Village Fireworks  

 

 


